
I am absolutely disgusted to see that the plans and works have already started with regards to widen the 

road and loosing not only parking ( I do drive and have a work van and already struggle to park) this is 

going to cause mayhem. 

I also run a business that will also be affected with theses changes, 

We have just survived covid 19 with our business and now this it’s not fair. 

The roadworks will ruin the entire area for everyone in our west mount community. I will be woken up 

every morning am to roadworks when I’m trying to run my business. 

The road works will be noisy as hell in a built up area. How can people just go ahead with this and not 

Evan make it public notice, give people a chance to speak and be heard. 

We are limited to walks on the beach with dogs in summer time and loosing the park, trees, pathway to 

woods and wildlife is heartbreaking. I use the park daily with my dogs. 

You are taking the park away from the people.  

Are we still able to hold events at peoples park safely when the roads will be Evan busier. 

I do not want this to go ahead and suggest another location  

Many thanks  

Kelly Williamson  

 


